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     Glacier County Commissioners 

Wednesday, May 27, 2020 

Regular Meeting 

Fire Hall, Babb, MT  

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting at the Babb 

VFD Building on Wednesday, May 27, 2020 

will be cancelled due to COVID-19. 
 

 

 

/s/Michael DesRosier 

Board Chairman 

 


